
COUNTY KR WORK TO RESUME
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is underway with the County KR reconstruction project. As part 
of this project, County KR, between County H and Old Green Bay Road, is being reconstructed to a 4-lane concrete 
roadway. The following work is scheduled for the next phase of the project: 

SPRING 2022: 

• County KR, between County H and WIS 31, is scheduled to resume construction beginning early
March through fall.

The contractor is scheduled to return to the project and resuming construction activities anytime after March 1st depending on the 
weather and site conditions.

THE FOLLOWING WORK IS SCHEDULED TO BE COMPLETED IN 2022: 

• Continue reconstructing County KR, between County H and WIS 31, to a four-lane concrete roadway

• Complete construction of the County KR bridges over the Canadian Pacific Railroad & Union Pacific Railroad

• New signal installation on County KR at the intersection of 90th Street/72nd Avenue

• Project restoration

Development Roads Project Information

The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project!

February 28, 2022

PROJECT BRIEF

Find us online at:
projects.511wi.gov/fdr/

Project Contacts: Athena Kuhl, Construction Public Involvement Lead
Cell: (262) 933-0467 |  Athena@devorpr.com
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